From:
 Aaron Bretz

 To:
 Karen Hewitt

 Subject:
 FW: Mural sketch

**Date:** Monday, July 23, 2018 4:33:42 PM

Attachments: Mural.pdf

Karen, can we get this mural draft added as an amendment to the meeting packet? If so, I can get this moving this summer.

Aaron Bretz
Director of Operations
Port of Newport
600 SE Bay Blvd.
Newport, OR 97365
(541) 265-7758
(541) 541-961-3904 cell

**From:** Brett Joyce [mailto:brett@rogue.com]

**Sent:** Tuesday, July 10, 2018 1:08 PM

To: Aaron Bretz

Subject: FW: Mural sketch

## Aaron-

We have talked about the mural previously. We have secured an artist that can do the work. I just want to make sure that we have your complete approval to begin the project. Attached is the artwork that Kevin Greenwood provided us with.

Are we approved to have this design be painted onto the barrel storage/making building?

Thanks Brett

From: Hagen Moore <a href="mailto:hagen@rogue.com">hagen@rogue.com</a> Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 11:33 AM
To: Brett Joyce <a href="mailto:hrett@rogue.com">hrett@rogue.com</a>>

**Subject:** Mural sketch

Here is the sketch. Casey the muralist says he would be adding some details and refining the look as he went. It's called creative license and I'm all for it.

Hagen Moore Creative Director Rogue Ales & Spirits

